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Manager's Introduction

As we transition into the warmer months, we have plenty of exciting activities and
events planned for our residents and there's something for everyone to look forward
to. Read on to stay updated with all the latest news and happenings in our care
home...

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Jack Titterton
Home Manager

Living Eggs

At The Amwell, we had the pleasure of welcoming the Living Eggs programme, an
original and ethical chick hatching experience. This 10-day programme provided us
with everything we needed, including 10 embryo eggs, a custom-designed incubator,
a Brooder Box and feed. It was a joy for the residents to watch the eggs hatch, tend
to the newborn chicks and interact with them.

The experience not only allowed the residents to witness the life cycle and growth of
the chickens but also fostered social interactions among them. The Living Eggs
programme promoted caring and nurturing skills, engaging the residents in a
meaningful and educational way.

For many residents with a background in the farming industry, the living eggs
brought back cherished memories of their past. It provided a common interest for
them to reminisce about their childhood experiences with chickens and share stories
with each other. We recently received images of our beloved chickens thriving in
their new home environment, bringing us great joy and satisfaction.

Comic Relief 2024

The Amwell Care Home organized its first fundraiser for Comic Relief 2024 with
great enthusiasm. Our residents and staff took on the challenge of staying active for
12 hours straight, using gym equipment and weights, even from their rooms and
beds. The entire team at The Amwell Care Home, including staff, management,
volunteers and visitors, participated in decorating for the event, engaging in active
activities, and fundraising.

Despite our initial target of £100, we managed to raise an impressive £275 for Comic
Relief. This achievement was made possible through the generous contributions of
sponsors and donors, including families, businesses and community members. We
extend special thanks to individuals like Jenny, who demonstrated remarkable
endurance on the gym equipment and Becks, who went the extra mile by bringing in
her niece to join the cause.

We are grateful to everyone who supported and participated in this fundraising effort,
making it a resounding success. A heartfelt thank you to all who donated through the
JustGiving page or in the donation buckets, contributing to our meaningful
contribution to Comic Relief 2024.
 

Out & About

Our residents thoroughly enjoyed our 1940s-themed weekend, reliving cherished
memories and engaging in nostalgic conversations. As the weather warmed, we
took outings to the local park and Melton town, allowing our residents to savour the
fresh air and soak in some vitamin D.

Time for a Cuppa

In support of Dementia UK's annual tea party, we participated in the 'Time for a
Cuppa' event, enjoying cakes and a brew while raising awareness and funds for
Dementia UK.

Families joined us to access information and support and our dedicated kitchen staff
provided delicious, theme-decorated cakes for the occasion. The activity team
worked alongside the nurses to facilitate access to life-changing support for
dementia, creating a heartwarming and impactful event.

St George's Day

St. George's Day was celebrated with great enthusiasm as the residents engaged in
creating England flags, singing and reminiscing about past St. George's Day
celebrations. It was a day filled with joy, camaraderie and cherished memories.

Social Media

Make sure to check out The Amwell Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
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